
FREEDOM FROM FGM
Advocacy through 
hand-lettering
10-12PM SATURDAY 7TH MARCH 

Join our workshop to learn about 
female genital mutilation (FGM), how 
we can unite communities against 
the practice and use words and art 
to raise awareness. Participants will 
have the opportunity to use hand-
lettering to create messages in 
different languages. 
Light refreshments will be provided.

Free event: donations welcome  
age 13+ / wheelchair access

Oxford Quaker Meeting House, 
43 St. Giles,
Oxford, OX1 3LW

Please email Dot Pritchard for more info:
dot@oxfordagainstcutting.org
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